
 

 

      

                         July, 2022 

Dear Pastor and praying friends:               
                                        

Greetings from US soil!  We have arrived Stateside, prepared for travels, had our 
presentation and prayer cards done, and we have begun to travel full time. So far we have 
crossed or visited 9 states! 
 

It was a blessing to be in our sending church – Grace Baptist Church, Sidney, Ohio – and 
see everyone again!  They have been a blessing and help to us in preparing all these things. 
 

Last month the church in Rosario held special evangelistic meetings, and had several 
first time visitors.  Two of those visiting were neighbors from the block of the church, and 3 
were saved.  It was great news. 
 

Pastor Hernan was able to lead a young man to the Lord last week after explaining the 
gospel to him for a long while. He was in church last Sunday,  and is excited to begin 
discipleship this week.  His name is Matias: and he has asked everyone to pray that his wife will 
be saved soon. Please remember her in prayer. 
 

For those churches we will not be visiting this time, we can gladly email you a link to our 
video presentation, and an updated picture.  Just contact me at the usual email, listed below.   

 

The need we are presenting -as we visit pastors and churches, and are asked,- is help 
with expenses for the Church Planter’s Conference this coming February, which will be held at 
the camp in Rosario. We are encouraging each national pastor to bring his wife and children so 
that they can be challenged and encouraged also. During the past 2 years there have been so 
many restrictions for travel, that most have not had a chance to be with other pastors, or 
attend any meetings.    
You can help us in a couple of ways: first by praying for the conference, and secondly by giving 
a special offering to help us pay for the transportation and food for these pastors and their 
families. It will cost around $125.00 per person to pay for the round trip and food during the 
conference. If you can help, just send the offering to GIBM- in our name and designated for: 
“Church Planting Conference.”  It will be a blessing to many! 
 
 We are thankful for being your partners in Rosario, 
 

     Steve and Pam 
 

Thornton 
Rosario, Argentina 
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Sending church            GIBM 
GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH                     PO Box 700 
Sidney, Ohio                         Sherman, TX 75091 
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